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December 16, 1992 

Mr, Shannon Shaw 
Bureau of Land Management 
P.O. Box 1778 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 

RE: Shinnery Federal Lease 
NM-32410 

Dear Shannon, 

At the request of Mr. Homer Sanz, BLM, Hobbs office, I am sending you a copy of the 
original application for permit to commingle wells Number 1 and 5 at the Number 5 well on 
the above referenced lease. I have enclosed a copy of the commingling order number PC-787 
which was issued on April 14, 1991. 

Mr. Sanz requires a written BLM approval for his files. I am in hopes that you can provide 
this to him along with a copy for my files. 

Thank you very much for your assistance. I hope you have a great holiday season. 

Sincerely -̂-

Connie L. Malik 

Regulatory Compliance Representative 

CLM/aem 

CC: Mr. Homer Sanz, BLM - Hobbs, NM 
Mr. Jerry Sexton - OCD, Hobbs, NM 
Mr. David Catanach - OCD, Santa Fe, NM 
E. M. Carpenter - Hobbs Production Office 
Don McBee 
Regulatory File 
Shinnery #1 Well File 
Shinnery #5 Well File 
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